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Board of Mayor and Aldermen 
City of Dyersburg 
March 17, 2008 

 
The Board of Mayor and Aldermen met in regular session on Monday, March 17, 2008 in the 
municipal courtroom at 7 p.m. 
 
Mayor John Holden presided with all Aldermen present. 
 
The meeting opened with the “Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag” followed by a prayer by 
Alderman Shannon Walker. 
 
The minutes of the March 3, 2008 meeting were approved as written on a motion by Aldermen 
Dudley and Williams. 
 
Street and Sanitation Committee Report 
 
Chairman Freeman Dudley reported on the meeting of March 12, 2008.  The Committee 
discussed the need to replace equipment at the landfill.  On a motion by Aldermen Dudley and 
Chaney it was approved to go out for bids for a dirt pan tractor for the landfill. 
 
City Attorney Invoice 
 
The City Attorney invoice for February 2008 in the amount of $10,535.25 was approved on a 
motion by Aldermen Kirk and Williams. 
 
Reports 
 
Alderman Williams wished everyone a happy St. Patrick’s Day. 
 
Alderman Norman asked if the new entrance access to the North Industrial Park is on track. 
 
Mayor Holden announced Neighborhood Cleanup Month for April.  Pickup during the third 
annual cleanup will coincide with the regular trash pickup schedule. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:04 p.m. 
 
 
  
 ____________________________________ 
 John Holden, Mayor 
 
 
______________________________________ 
Gleyn T. Twilla, City Recorder 
 


